
 

Spring has sprung in Class 5!  We have been 

making the most of the drier weather and getting 

outdoors for science - bird watching!  We have been 

investigating the number and species of birds in our 

local environment.  We have also been finding out 

about the human circulatory system and comparing 

it to other living things.  Fascinating!  At the start 

of Spring 1, we enjoyed a chilly nocturnal hunt for 

living things in Skipton Wood – we saw bats and 

heard owls, which was exciting.  (We also dipped 

biscuits into a mug of hot chocolate and make spooky 

faces in the torch light– the best part.)  We created 

some fabulous mixed-media paintings in art, 

harnessing mood and atmosphere – demonstrated by 

the work of Alfred Wallis; followed by a ‘design your 

own street food’ project in DT…some ‘unusual’ flavour 

combinations were tried and tested!  At Crucial Crew, 

we participated in a number of safety workshops to 

make us more streetwise.  Linked with geography 

(Mountains and Coasts), we have been writing non 

chronological reports about our ‘Top 3 Mountains’, 

and poems about mountains, using the subjunctive 

mood.  It’s fair to say that the term has flown-by!  


